
500 Words Competition 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 06 Feb 2020 09:26 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

In English this week, Year 6 have been working hard writing short stories in up to 500 words 

to submit to BBC Radio 2’s 500 Words competition (links to the competition website can be 

found on the Year 6 homework pages for this week and last). We will be submitting the 

children’s stories shortly, so if for any reason you do not want your child’s work to be 

entered, please email the office at office@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk by Wednesday 

12th February. As each child can enter just one story, you may prefer to enter a story written 

by your child from home. 

Kind regards, 

The Year 6 Team 
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